Re: Proposed development PoAN at Hill of Rubislaw Queens Road, Aberdeen-Craigiebuckler and Seafield Community Council

WS

william sell

 

Reply

Today, 18:13

john buchan (john.buchan@michaelgilmourassociates.co.uk);

brownas (brown.as@sky.com);

dana2u2 (dana2u2@gmail.com);

adavacc (adavacc@ahdemdjudy.plus.com);

frostbf (frostbf@aol.com);

joe_mccallan (joe_mccallan@hotmail.com);

rhona_mccallan (rhona_mccallan@hotmail.com);

karen_e_reilly (karen_e_reilly@hotmail.co.uk);

ainsleymitchell (ainsley.mitchell@btinternet.com);

carolinewalker (caroline.walker@sourceservices.net)

Sent Items

Dear Mr. Buchan

Thank you for your email and attachments pertaining to the above referenced proposed development. 

I, along with my fellow Community Councillors, look forward to attending your Public Engagement exercise.

If you wish to discuss the proposed development with our Community Council, you will be made very welcome at our meetings.

We meet in the Douglas Lounge, Craigiebuckler Church Hall, at 7.30 pm on the first Tuesday of every month with the exception of January 2017.

Our meeting dates are:-  1st November, 6th December, 7th February 2017, 7th March, 4th April, 2nd May.

Yours sincerely,

William Sell,

Secretary/Vice Chair,

pp Aileen Brown,

Chair.

From: john buchan <john.buchan@michaelgilmourassociates.co.uk>
Sent: 13 October 2016 14:17
To: craigden10@live.com
Subject: Proposed development PoAN at Hill of Rubislaw Queens Road, Aberdeen-Craigiebuckler and Seafield Community Council

 

William

Please find attached the completed PoAN for the above subject fyi and comments.

We look forward to seeing representatives from your Community Council at our Public Engagement exercise.

We will formally invite you at least 14 days prior to the event.

 

 

Regards

 

John Buchan

Michael Gilmour Associates

22 Rubislaw Terrace

Aberdeen

AB10 1XE

Tel (01224) 643117

Fax (01224) 639719

　

New website now live www.michaelgilmourassociates.co.uk
The information contained in this message is sent in the strictest confidence for the addressee only. It is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain legally privileged information. If you have received this e-mail in error you are requested to preserve its confidentiality and advise the sender of the error in transmission. It is the responsibility of the addressee to scan this email and any attachments for computer viruses or other defects. The sender does not accept liability for any loss or damage of any nature, however caused, which may result directly or indirectly from this email or any file attached.
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